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7 Gayton Road 24/01/2018  10:17:112017/6921/P OBJ Michele Najmann Dear Sir,

I am the owner/occupier of 7 Gayton Road. 

I would like to add my objections to the revised drawings submitted by Mr Rose of No.5 

Gayton Road. He wishes to keep the railings around the terrace, even though all access to 

the terrace has been removed, on your orders. Why would a wired railing be necessary at 

all? All other 6 houses in this block have nothing at all. 

It might suggest that usage of the external area might be activated again at a later date. It 

might also imply, to future buyers of the property, that they might try again to break the 

restrictions. This would again set a dangerous precedent for all of us.

Sincerely,

Michele Najmann
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